To:


Ruth Wilde on ruthwilde@frensham.org or 01252 792561



Frensham Heights School
MORNING/AFTERNOON SCHOOL MINIBUS SERVICE TO FARNHAM STATION 
for pupils travelling by train

This school minibus service is available to students who travel to School daily by train. Occasionally other students can use the service when seats are available. The morning pick-up is at 7.56 a.m. and the minibus waits near the rear side of Farnham Station on the Tilford road. In the afternoon, the pick-up point is outside the Music School at 4.20 p.m. Each journey is £4.00. Please note the service does not run in severe snow conditions.   

Date: ..............................................................

Name of Student: ...........................................................................................................
Year Group: .....................................................................................................................
Train journey used: ..........................................................................................................
Morning Service:  YES/NO                      Afternoon Service:  Yes/No            (please circle)

I agree to sign up for this service and pay each term.  I also agree to give half a term’s notice in writing to cancel this service.  I note that the School’s standard Terms and Conditions explain that the School is not responsible for pupils’ personal belongings at School or on journeys to and from School.

SIGNED: .......................................................................................................................................
PRINT NAME OF PARENT/GUARDIAN: .........................................................................................

CONTACT MOBILE: ........................................................................................................................

ADDRESS: …………………………………………………………………………............................................................
N.B. The School minibus is not available to students under Year 7.  If possible and following discussion with the Head of the Junior School, students below Year 7 may be allowed to travel with an older sibling.  Please note that the School reserves the right to cancel this service at one term’s notice if there is insufficient demand.
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